
 
Greater Lawrence Technical School 

 
January 9, 2023 
 
 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 

When students start the day with a healthy meal, they are more likely to retain what they learn in 
class, behave better, and experience better health outcomes. School breakfast is one of the best 
ways to ensure students receive a nutritious meal at the start of the school day.  
 
Greater Lawrence Technical School offers second chance breakfast every morning to all 
students. Students can eat their breakfast in the cafeteria, after the school day has begun. The 
second chance breakfast time will now be served from 7:45 AM to 9:00 AM. All students are 
welcome to participate Monday through Friday. 
 

If you would like more information, please feel free to contact me at 978-686-0194 ext. 5047 or 
mringland@glts.net. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Mary Beth Ringland 
Food Service Director 
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